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As part of our sleepover, Year 2 and 3 visited Paradise Park. We watched the otters have breakfast 

and helped to feed the penguins. The children then enjoyed some time in the playbarn, they were 

very brave on the drop slides! We finished the day feeding some beautiful birds with nectar. As 

always the children behaved brilliantly. 

A big well done to Tilly, Evie, Matthew, Alfie and Kanye who received a TRLC award for 

their outstanding achievements. And well done to Siena, Isobel and Evie B for singing so 

beautifully in the cathedral.  

Now that the weather is beginning to get warmer it is vital that your child has applied long lasting sun cream 

before coming to school, is wearing a hat or cap and has a bottle each day filled with fresh water. If it is very 

warm and sunny and your child has not got a hat or cap then we may have to limit their time outside at break 

and lunch time.  



        Our stars of the week are       

      Leili, Duncan, Morgan and Suki. 

               Well done everyone.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
White (15 reads) - Duncan 
Orange (50 reads) - Maya, Kaiden and Isobel 
Green (80 reads) - Charlie Rose, Suki, Rowan and Matthew 
Red (200 reads) - Lottie C 

Mary Cannon hopes that the notice she has had to put up about not parking in front of her 

house has not upset anyone. People are leaving their cars parked there for days and she can’t 

get her wheelchair out.  

The Year 3 and 4 children had an amazing day on Tuesday visiting Porthcurno beach and The Minack. 

The weather was beautiful so they had lunch on the beach followed by a sandcastle building competition. 

It was then time to head up to The Minack to watch The Emperor’s New Clothes. The views up there 

were truly stunning and we were very lucky with the weather. Thank you to Aspire for funding the 

transport and to the PTA for the tickets. 

Sports Day is scheduled for 1:30pm on Monday 19th June. If we have to cancel due to bad weather we will 

make a decision by 11:00am. A notice will then be put on our school facebook page and our website. Please do 

not telephone school as this ties up our phone line for other urgent business, thank you.  


